
 

WORKING GROUP MEETING #4:  

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2019, 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 
 
The Grand Junction Multi-Use Path is proposed to be a multi-use path running alongside the existing tracks in the 
Grand Junction corridor from near the Boston University Bridge to Somerville.  
 
The Grand Junction Multi-Use Path Working Group meets bi-monthly. Meetings are open to the public. 
 
At this meeting, City and design team members will review current conditions and what we have heard so far 
about the multi-use path design, and facilitate a workshop to gather feedback on the conceptual designs for 
street crossings of the Grand Junction Multi-Use Path. 

 

Grand Junction Multi-Use Path Working Group Meeting 
Tuesday, December 3, 2019      

Conference Room One, Floor 2 
Cambridge Public Health Department 

119 Windsor Street, Cambridge MA 02139 
 

 
 

Doors will open at 5:45 PM.  The meeting will begin promptly at 6:00 PM and conclude no later than 
8:00 PM. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information on this project or to be added to the project email list, please visit: 
www.cambridgema.gov/grandjunction. 
 

If you have any questions about this project or the upcoming meeting, contact Andrew Reker at 
areker@cambridgema.gov or 617-349-6959. 
 
The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City may provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in 

alternative format and reasonable modifications in policies and procedures to qualified individuals with disabilities upon request given 48 

hours notice. 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cambridgema.gov%2Fgrandjunction&data=02%7C01%7Ctteich%40CambridgeMA.Gov%7C0afa9d1dbd55457441ab08d6dd5036a2%7Cc06a8be784794d73b35193bc9ba8295c%7C0%7C0%7C636939733920163617&sdata=mu%2FrrrvWpeYV1MTT2ryqqzcsL82G5Qsanpo9Rml6n2c%3D&reserved=0
mailto:areker@cambridgema.gov

